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80 Main Street felephone: (860)585-4001 
Terryville, Connecticut 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 

Safety Committee Minutes 

May 20, 2021 

Call the meeting to order: Chairman Charles Doback called the scheduled May 20, 2021, 

Safety Committee Special Meeting to order at 11 :00 a.m. via ZOOM. 

Present were: Chairman Charles Do back, Police Chief Karen Krasicky, Jason Patrick from 
WPCA; Mark Wantraba from HD Segur; Raymond Kovaleski, Fire Marshal; Tony Orsini, 
Emergency Management Director and Charles Wiegert, Director of Public Works. 

Approval of minutes dated February 25, 2021: 
A motion was made by Tony Orsini, seconded by Police ChiefKaren Krasicky to approve the 
February 25, 2021 Minutes. This motion was approved unanimously. 

Training update: 

Mark from HD Segur did a presentation for Chainsaw Safety for 10 Public Works employees last 

week. 


Chairman Doback stated that the Chainsaw Operation Manual is stored in vehicles. 


Mark stated the woodchipper and aerial lift manual should be on site. Everything else can be at 

the shop. 


Chairman Doback stated summer camp staff needs sexual harassment training. 


Old Business: None 


New Business: 

Tony Orsini went over his email that was sent to all Safety Committee members. 


The Governor emailed information dated May 19th on mask wearing rules for inside and outside. 


The vaccinated is effective 2 weeks after second vaccination shot. 
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The Town of Plymouth is having a free drive thru COVID vaccination on May 22nd which is 

being sponsored by the Plymouth Ambulance Corp. 191 Main Street. There are 300 doses of the 
Pfizer vaccine available. The second date is June 121

h. 

There is a Mock DUI drill at the Terryville High School at 1 :00 PM for the Juniors and Seniors. 

Fire, Police and EMS will be participating. 

Chariman Do back stated if anyone is looking for PPE equipment, contact Tony Orsini. 

Police Chief Krasicky stated Plymouth is still in the red for COVID cases. 

Next meeting September 16, 2021 at 11 :00 AM. 

Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Safety Committee, a motion was made by Raymond 
Kovaleski, seconded by Police ChiefKaren Krasicky to adjourn the meeting. This motion was 
approved unanimously. The meeting ended at 11: 15 A.M. 

submitted, 

Recording Secretary 
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